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Current position and duties: 

John G. Abbott, Ph.D. is Director, Standards Communication for Philips Medical Systems -  responsible for managing the activities of and providing support for 70+ Philips worldwide experts involved in national and international standards activities covering medical devices including MR, CT, Nuclear Medicine, Ultrasound, Cardiac Monitoring, Medical IT, PET, X-ray, and Cardiac Resuscitation.  
Prior to this role, he spent 15+ years in the engineering of diagnostic ultrasound transducers, imaging systems, and measurement systems – most recently (ending in 2003) as manager of the Acoustic Measurements Laboratory for Philips Ultrasound.
Standards committees:  
Dr. Abbott began his activities in standards development in 1986 as a member of the committee developing the first major rewrite of the AIUM/NEMA Acoustic Output Measurement and Labeling Standard.  He then served on the committee that created the AIUM/NEMA Standard for Real-Time Display of Thermal and Mechanical Acoustic Output Indices on Diagnostic Ultrasound Equipment, which ultimately became the basis for IEC 60601-2-37.  In the early 1990’s he was appointed as a US expert to IEC TC87 and IEC SC62B and now serves as Chairman of IEC TC87: Ultrasonics and Convener of IEC SC62B/MT34.  MT34 is the maintenance team responsible for updating IEC 60601-2-37: Particular requirements for the basic safety and essential performance of ultrasonic medical diagnostic and monitoring equipment.  He is Chairman of the US Mirror Committee for TC87, has served as the US Head-of-Delegation for IEC SC62B, and is a member of the USNC committee that advises the US SMB representative.  He is a member of the US IEC TC1 mirror committee, a member of the US ISO TC210 mirror committee, and a US alternate to the ISO Special Task Force on 2nd Hand Goods. 

Publications: 

Dr. Abbott has published a number of reviewed articles over the past 30 years covering a variety of ultrasound topics from speckle reduction techniques to a review of the rationale behind the MI and TI of the Output Display Standard, and has written a number of other publicly available documents including abstracts for conferences/seminars and letters to the editor.  He is a named author on two international patents and has authored/edited part or all of 5 different domestic and international standards in the field of diagnostic ultrasound.
